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Welcome to Friends of Farsley 

Farfield Primary School 

We are still working hard during these difficult 

times to raise funds for our school. We thank 

you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Thanks! 

The PTA would like to thank Stephen for helping the infants build some hedgehog 

houses for their resident hedgehogs. Great work guys! 

 

 

 

 

Our Latest Events!  

Our Halloween events that took place during the last week of half term were very 

popular and we raised a massive £476.00. It was lovely to see so many excited 

children coming to school in their fancy dress costumes. We would like to say a big 

well done to everyone that took part, there were some fantastic pumpkins and 

scarecrows and picking winners was a difficult task!  

Thank you once again for your support during these difficult times. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join our Facebook page 

Farsley Farfield Parents 

Here you will be kept up to date with 

upcoming events and get togethers. 

Alternatively leave us your email 

address and we will add you to our PTA 

mailing list. 

 Infant building entries 

Upcoming Events 

• Fill the Smartie tube 

 

• Monthly prize draw 

 

• Parent Pay donation 

button 

 

 

Total Raised So Far 

This Academic Year: 

£476.00 

 

TBA 

Our meetings are now 

virtual via zoom. Please 

look out for dates and 

times on the school 

parents facebook page. 

 

Recent Purchases! 

• £3000 donation 

towards 

handwashing 

facilities in 

playgrounds 

 

• Currently raising 

funds for Astro turf 

to develop the area 

outside the old cafe 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                               

 

      

 

                       

                                                        

 

                                                                                

                

     

                    

Halloween Competition Winners! 

 


